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LUZON-NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION (NCR) YOUTH
CONFERENCE ON HUMAN RIGHTS

The Amnesty International Philippines (AIPh) will hold the Luzon-
National Capital Region (NCR) Youth Conference on Human Rights on
November 26-30, 2010 at the ORT Community Multi-Purpose Training Center
located at San Fernando City, La Union.

The conference is geared at developing young people towards active
participation in human rights advocacy. Specifically, it aims to: (a) deepen
understanding of human rights principles, its national and global situation and
developments; (b) engage the learners in assessing human rights issues
affecting them and identify concrete and practical interventions as a response;
and (c) develop their skills for human rights advocacy.

The activity is open to young people who exhibit interest in human rights
advocacy and who are 15-25 years old from across Luzon and NCR.

The registration fee of One Thousand Pesos (PhP1,000.00) will be
charged to each participant to cover the materials, seminar kit, conference
certificate and meals during Day 1. All other expenses including
accommodation and venue for the entire conference will be funded by the
(AIPh). A discounted fee of fifty percent (50%) will be given for those who are
unable to shoulder the full amount.

Transportation expenses will be shouldered by the participants but
financial support for those who are unable to shoulder their transportation
expenses will be provided by AIPh.

For more information, visit the AIPh at No. 18-A Marunong St., Central
District, Quezon City or contact this office at telephone no.: +634-433-8100;
fax no.: +634-927-6008; or through e-mail address: section@amnesty.org.ph or
visit the website: www.amnesty.org.ph
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